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IMPORTANT 

 Spring General Membership Meetings: 

 February 23rd 

 March 22nd 

 April 26th  

 

General Membership meetings are held in  

Gleeson  204 at 11 a.m. 

DSI: Don’t Sweat It! 
 

One of the unusual things about working for the great State of New York is the fact that  
anybody and everybody can easily find out how much money you get paid to do that 
thing you do.  Our salaries are literally an open book, as are the Discretionary Salary In-
creases to those salaries.   

 Which raises an etiquette question:  is it “polite” to talk about the DSI list? 

Back in the day, Emily Post would scold you for discussing any of the Three Taboo Topics 
in polite society: religion, politics and money.  Sure, you could regale your dinner com-
panions with tales of your trip to Monte Carlo on the yacht, but woe to the captain who 
divulged how much filthy lucre he paid for the trip.  Gasp!  How déclassé!    

So here we are on the brink of 2012, asking ourselves if the old etiquette rules apply.   Is 
it still a bad idea to discuss other people’s money?   Human nature being what it is, some 
of us will be scanning the DSI list, checking it twice, finding out who Management thinks 
is naughty or nice…  

Am I going to be one of those people?  Yup.   Will I be pointing to this name and saying:  
“WHAT were they thinking!”  Yup.  Will I be filled with righteous indignation over what I 
perceive as blatant favoritism!  Yup.   But it all evens out, because at that very same in-
stant somebody else is putting my name on top of their “2011 Eddie Haskell Award” list.   
(“Gee, Dr. Cleaver, what a lovely frock!”) 

So let’s just admit that trashing the DSI list is a guilty little pleasure for many of us.  I sug-
gest we give ourselves 24 hours to wallow in envy, avarice and general bad form.  Then 
forget about it and get back to being amazing, supportive co-workers and colleagues.   
Don’t sweat the small stuff…we’re bigger than that.. we’re UUP! 

In Solidarity, 

Casey Bond 

Professional Grievance Chair      
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